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September 9, 2019 
 
Dear Flemington-Raritan Regional School Community, 

 
Early this morning before the start of the school day, I was alerted by the Raritan Township Police                                   
Department of a child reported missing in our community. The Hunterdon County Prosecutor's Office and                             
the Raritan Township Police Department are seeking the public's assistance in locating the missing child.                             
The Flemington-Raritan Regional School District is actively cooperating with the efforts of the Hunterdon                           
County Prosecutor’s Office and the Raritan Township Police Department and will continue to provide                           
information and support, as requested, that may be helpful. As this is an ongoing investigation, our District                                 
cannot share any details or information other than what has been released by the Hunterdon County                               
Prosecutor's Office or the Raritan Township Police Department.  
 
A missing child in our community brings fears of safety for our students, our children, and the children of                                     
others. As the community works together to support the family, please take the opportunity to be informed                                 
about the facts and ways to help our children and our community. The Flemington-Raritan Regional School                               
District is prepared to offer support through counseling for any child or staff member that may be                                 
struggling with concerns about themselves or others. We stand at the ready to provide help in giving all of                                     
our children the support they need to deal with this crisis in our community. 
 
Through the Hunterdon County Prosecutor's Office, the public has been urged to contact the Raritan                             
Township Police Department at (908) 782-8889 with any questions or information about the missing child.                             
You can find the Hunterdon County Prosecutor's Office media released information ​here​. Anonymous tips                           
can be submitted by calling Crime Stoppers at 1/800-321-0010, going online at                       
www.CrimestoppersHunterdon.com​, or through the free "P2 Tips" smartphone app. All tips are                       
anonymous and kept confidential. 
 
The minds and hearts of all of us here at the Flemington-Raritan Regional School District are with the                                   
family of the missing child during this very difficult time. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Kari McGann 
Superintendent of Schools 
Flemington Raritan School District 
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